
 

 

Date: 25/06/2024 

  

Associated British Ports  

South Wales Port of Newport   

  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS  

  

HGVs to use West Gate only 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that an increase in rail traffic has begun in 

the Port of Newport.  

 

To reduce traffic build-up at the East Gate onto Southern Distributor Road 

(A48), HGV traffic will be directed to use the West Gate entrance ONLY during 

the opening hours (open Monday – Friday: 0600 – 1800; Saturday: 0600 – 

1300 and closed Sundays.) 

 

 
 

 

Note: a bridge crosses the route to the West Gate and abnormal vehicles with 

height restrictions are to avoid this gate 



 

 

Date: 25/06/2024 
 

 

Please could all businesses also remind their employees of the dangers of 

train line crossings while we await barriers being fitted to all rail crossings.  

 

ABP apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and appreciate your 

co-operation. 


